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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

Greetings BFC! 

 

We are only 11 days away from Peace Starts with Me at Nassau Coliseum. With the goal to invite as 

many people as possible, I am looking for volunteers who can help make phone calls to BFC members 

who still have not purchased their tickets to the rally yet. If you are able to help, please contact me 

directly at (347) 595-5428 or idrisena80@ gmail,com. 

 

Thank you everyone for your continuous love and support. Let's continue to spread the word to make this 

event a huge success! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


